
Institutional review board statement: 

The McGill university health center (MUHC) research ethics board (REB) 
provided approval for the study entitled Transition care in inflammatory bowel 
disease: A needs assessment survey of Quebec Gastroenterologists and Allied 
Nurses. More specifically, the REB mentioned that in the case of a survey study 
such as ours, that there is automatic approval by the board given the nature of 
the design of the project. 
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